
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/18/2016 9:40:48 AM

Subject: FW: SBA
Attachments: Oct. 17 17-051 SC 14921 SBA Stands Ready To Assist.doc

Fyi
 
From: Ryan, Elizabeth [mailto:eryan@emd.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 9:22 AM

To: Patel, Swati; Stenson, Kim

Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: RE: SBA
 
Hi Swati,
 
On today’s report from FEMA, they are reporting that they have referred 2,591 homeowners and 536 businesses 
to the SBA with 4 homeowner applications already received by FEMA. When a county is declared for 
Individual Assistance, the full SBA program is activated and contiguous counties are eligible for Economic 
Injury Disaster Loans (EIDL). I believe there was a press release issued by the SBA yesterday that reflected the 
two IA declared counties. I have attached a copy of the press release to this email. I believe your office is on the 
distribution list for the press releases directly from SBA, but I would be glad to work on getting anyone added 
that would be helpful.
 
Thanks,
Elizabeth
 
Elizabeth Ryan
803-201-3739
 
From: Patel, Swati [mailto:SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 9:06 AM

To: Stenson, Kim <Kstenson@emd.sc.gov>; Ryan, Elizabeth <eryan@emd.sc.gov>

Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca <rebeccaschimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: SBA
 
Do you know the status of SBA loan requests yet?  Also, I don’t believe I have seen a press release of SBA loan 
information; I did notice the link on your website.  Does Commerce run point on this data?
 
 
 
Swati S. Patel
Chief of Staff
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
DD 803.734.5095
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